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Reject this attempt to disenfranchise the voters in this state! This is a blatant attack 

on hardworking people , disabled people , elderly folks , economically vulnerable 

individuals who face obstacles to in person voting! 

Voting by mail ensures fair access to the democratic process, saves the taxpayer 

money. The mail in system is equitable and encourages participation in the 

democratic process. 

The fact that David Brock Smith has sponsored this proposal to punish the most 

vulnerable and hardest working citizens in our state is shameful and an unacceptable 

violation of our right to participate in the election process. Mail in voting is safe , 

secure and the best option for the people of our state. 

Reject this proposal and keep our state one that isn’t afraid to let it’s people have a 

level playing field in the democratic process! 


